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We had great turnout and beautiful weather
for the 1

st
Annual DEF Homecoming Hustle 5k

Run and Walk. The route started at CHS,
traveling by CMS, Bailly, WIS and back to CHS,
hitting all four school levels in one 5k.

Top School Participation Award
Bailly elementary earned the honor and trophy for top
school participation, narrowly passing Brummitt
Elementary.

Look for information in
2018 on the 2

nd
Annual

DEF Homecoming Hustle!

1st Annual DEF 5k
Homecoming Hustle

September 30, 2017

Photos from the 2017 DEF 5k


